
From: Ezra Shanken <EShanken@jewishvancouver.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 10:19 AM 
To: Jack Crompton 
Subject: Time Sensitive - Passing Proclamation for Holocaust Remembrance Day  
  
Mayor Crompton:  
  
I hope all is well with you and you are staying healthy and safe.  
  
I am reaching out because International Holocaust Remembrance Day is January 27th and it feels that 
now more than ever it is critical that communities take a moment to mark this day. The Jewish 
Federation of Greater Vancouver is aware of so many Jewish people who call Whistler home either on 
the weekends or full time which made me think it is time to pass a proclamation of your own (if you do 
that). I have attached an example proclamation so that you can pull the language. We must in these 
moments when populism, white supremacy and intolerance is on the rise remind our communities 
where that can lead. I am here to answer any questions you may have. You may contact me on my 
mobile .  
  
Thank you for your consideration,  
  
Ezra  
  

Ezra S. Shanken 
Chief Executive Officer   
Jewish Federation of Greater Vancouver  
Ph. 604.257.5100 
eshanken@jewishvancouver.com  

 @eshanken  @jewishvancouver  jewishvancouver 
  

  
 




